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Save the Date

1 message

SJDPS Admin <sjdpowersquadron@gmail.com> Tue, Jun 3, 2025 at 8:16 PM
Bcc: dougdonnasherman@gmail.com

Hey Members:
This is Ray de la Pena, Cruise Director. Hope all is good with you.

| have been in contact with Delta Marina at Rio vista and have tentatively scheduled our
cruise on the weekend of July 11th-13th.  We would like to get a vessel count for this to
pass onto the marina. Once | get a count of vessels, | can move forward and confirm our
reservation and will further details on the weekend plans.

If you are interested in signing up for this cruise please reply to this email, or to me
directly by texting (916) 955-0772.



